
  

 

 

 

 

Just as a reminder, be sure to bring your punch cards to our Halloween 
and all flock events! You can get one punch (from one event) per week for 

attending our wonderful flock activities, however, please do not feel limited 
to attend only one event per week, as our flock leaders would love to see 

you at multiple events! Also, please note that it is your responsibility to get 
your card punched within the week of activity! 

 

Due to the November 10th all-RAP event described by Dr. Gerland below 
and the sheer amount of fun we have packed into Halloween tomorrow 
night, we will return to our regular flock activities the week before Fall 

break! 
 

 
Dr. Gerland and Student Leaders sure had fun setting up pumpkin carving! 

 
 

  



Upcoming Events 

  

Monday October 31, 6:15 pm  

Halloween Fun Fest 

Smith Lobby and Kitchen 

Attendance Tracker Punch: Yes  

Join us Monday night for Smith 

Hall's (almost) world-renowned 

Halloween Fun Fest! The 

festivities will begin at 6:15 in the 

Lobby with the best costume 

contest there's ever been. Show 

up in your scariest, funniest, most 

creative, or even most last 

minute costume and compete 

to win awesome prizes! See the 

poster for details of the kitchen 

treat and "Hocus Pocus" movie 

events that follow. Throughout 

the night, our flock leaders will 

be bringing candy to you for 

reverse trick-or-treating which 

combines all the fun of getting 

free candy without the 

annoyance of having to walk 

around for it. 
 

 

 

  

Wednesday November 2, 6 pm 

The Big Short 

Hellems 241 

Attendance Tracker Punch: No 

Come to enjoy a viewing of "The Big Short" and a fascinating discussion afterward led by 

our very own Dr. Gerland. Although you will not receive a punch on your attendance 

tracker, be sure to come for a night filled with fun and learning! 

 
 



Thursday November 10, 7-8 pm 

All-Honors RAP Symposium 

Kittredge Central Multipurpose Room 

Dessert Bar Follows 

Attendance Tracker Punch: Yes 

Join Honors RAP faculty members in discussion of a movie short that we'll watch 

together. Learn about leadership opportunities in Smith for next year. We'll 

answer any questions that you have about your Honors RAP experience so far 

and, finally, munch on some tasty desserts. 
 
 

 

Thanks to the many of you who carved pumpkins last Thursday night and 
congratulations to the winners pictured below!  

 
Mark your calendars for an all-Honors RAP event Thursday, November 10th 

beginning at 7 pm in the Kitt Central multipurpose room. I hope to see you there 
and around, 

Oliver Gerland. 
 

P.S. Please toss your carved pumpkins before they get too saggy and 
smelly! 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 


